

ANNOUNCEMENT

NEW MINIMUM ACADEMIC WORKLOAD STARTING FROM SEMESTER 1, 2016/2017

Dear Undergraduate Students,

Assalamu'alaikum wrt wbt

Kindly be informed that the Senate in its meeting No. 421, held on 21st January 2016, endorsed the proposal to increase the minimum academic load from 12 credits to 15 credits (or its equivalent) in a regular semester except in the graduating semester for all undergraduate students.

Please plan your course registration for the coming semester according to the new policy.

Thank you. Wassalam.